1°t April 2025
Dear Parents and Carers,

We are excited to inform you about a fantastic opportunity for our Year 6 pupils to participate in the Junior Good
Citizen Scheme at The Punjabi Community Centre, Swindon, on Monday, 2nd June.

This interactive safety awareness programme is designed to equip children with essential life skills, helping them
navigate real-world situations safely and responsibly. Through hands-on scenarios, they will learn about personal
safety, emergency awareness, making sensible choices, and understanding their rights and responsibilities as they
transition into greater independence. The event is led by professionals, including representatives from the
emergency services, local authorities, and community safety teams.

Visit Details
e Travel: We will travel by coach, leaving school promptly at 12:30pm and returning by 3:30pm (before the
usual finish time). Any delays will be communicated via Arbor.
e What to Bring:
o Packed lunch and a bottle of water (We will be having lunch early before we arrive)
o Full school uniform and sensible shoes.

Cost and Payment

The cost of this visit is £7.42 per child, which covers the coach. Payment should be made via ParentPay by Sunday,
4th May.

By completing the ParentPay payment, you are also providing consent for your child to attend.

Please note, for trips, workshops, and other educational visits to proceed, they must be financially viable. If we are
unable to cover costs due to unpaid balances, these events may have to be cancelled. If you have any concerns
about payments, please contact the school office for support.

Parent Helpers

We would love to have some parent volunteers to accompany us on this trip! If you are available to help, please fill
in the trip volunteer FORM.

Thank you for your continued support.

Kind regards,
The Year 6 Team
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